
FUEL TAX REMINDER 
Fuel Tax Paperwork is NOW due for 2Q19 

All Trip Reports, Fuel Receipts, and B&B’s fees must be in our office by July 10th, 
2019.  

 

ALL 2Q19 paperwork and B&B fee’s must be in our office by July 19, 2019. Fuel Tax 
Paperwork received at B&B after this date will be charged an additonal $15.00 
per unit and NO GUARANTEE filings will be completed by July 30st deadline. 
This charge will be for ANY paperwork turned in after July 19th, including 
corrections. The additional fee must be paid prior to B&B processing and 
filing taxes. Late filings will cost our customers interest and penalty. This policy has been 
implemented due to so many clients turning in their paperwork during the last week 
and expecting filing to be completed by deadline. Please understand if you turn in 
all paperwork BEFORE July 20th you will NOT see the additional $15.00 per unit 
increase.  If your paperwork is late Please do not continually call and see if taxes 
have been filed. We will notify you upon completion. In order to help expedite your 
fuel taxes processing, paperwork faxed or mailed back that need corrections should 
be corrected and returned to B&B ASAP. 

 

**IMPORTANT** If you have changed your checking account, please notify B&B in 
writing immediately. We need a copy of a new “VOID” check. Let’s work together to 
prevent penalties. 
 

REMINDER:  2290 for the year July 1, 2019 to June 30, 2020 is due July 1st, 2019, 
with an extension till August 31, 2019. Please send B&B a list of units and weight 
groups to file this year’s 2290. Also once B&B notifies you of any fees please let us 
know via email if you would like us to use the check authorization on file or if you will 
be mailing in a check. We will notify you of any fees that are due.  
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